
8th October 2019 
P.T.A School Disco: 

The first P.T.A disco is coming up soon - Thursday 

24th October,  3.15-4.15pm.  If you would like your 

child to attend please purchase tickets online Parent 

Pay. 

Reception and Year One children can wear their own clothes to school 

this day, even if they are not attending the infant disco.  

      This week we are learning: 
 Maths: We are learning to compare and order objects and 

numbers, using our Math’s vocabulary ‘greatest’ and 

‘smallest’. 

 English: We will be innovating the story of The Three Little 

Pigs by changing the characters. 

 Geography: We will be using an aerial map of Wythall, to 

walk around the local community. The children will be identi-

fying key physical features.  

W.O.W word of the week: ‘aerial view’- a bird’s-eye view of an 
object from above. 
We will be sharing new vocabulary with the children that will support our learning 

in class. Can you use the word at home?   

Knowledge organisers: 

Please ensure you are looking at the Knowledge  

organisers that were sent home earlier this term. 
We will quizzing the children on this knowledge at 

the start of Science and Geography lessons. Please see your 
child’s class teacher if you require a new knowledge organiser. 

Creative learning at home (optional): 

Autumn walk– what signs of Autumn can you identify? 

You could bring in Autumn items to share with the class. 

Concept Cat: 
We will be introducing a new concept to your child each 
week. We will model using the word as much as possible 
during the week. Can you use this word at 

home? 

Almost– The cup is almost full. 


